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This week we refreshed 
our ideas about content 

and making internet 
searches. We discussed 
how different groups can 
influence the results of a 

search. 

We have started our new book – ‘UNSPOKEN’ which has no 

words. We have learned about synonyms and antonyms, 

made predictions using modal verbs, researched the 

American Civil War and the Underground Railroad and 

planned a piece of first-person writing. 

We had a real investigative history 

session. We found out about British 

Roman towns, drew them and 

mapped them using Digimaps as 

well as researching their Roman 

names. We also found out about 

Roman roads- how they built them, 

why they built them and where they 

built them. 

We have moved onto multiplication and 

division. The focus has been on some new 

terms and vocabulary – multiple, factor, 

common multiple and common factor. We are 

realizing the importance of knowing our times 

tables. 

Amy D and Molly 

Who have both worked really hard 

this term to understand and apply 

their learning  

Following the visit from Trevor 

last week we designed posters 

to persuade and encourage 

others to take care of the 

natural world. 

We finally finished our electric vehicles 

by designing a body to cover the motor. 

With a few last minute tweaks we flicked 

the switch and tested them. 

We were also lucky to have Mrs Straker 

come and do some cooking with us. 

Next week,  

I hope everyone has a refreshing break and 

comes back for that all exciting run up to 

Christmas 
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